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Dear Patient 

Re: Temporary relocation of Adelaide Street Family Practice 

You may be aware that a new state-of-the-art health centre is going to be built on the current site of our GP 

Practice and that of the former Comrades Club next door. We are very excited about this opportunity to provide 

services to our patients in a brand new building that provides all the facilities we require for modern day 

healthcare. We believe this development will allow us to improve the services we offer to all our patients. 

However, in order for the development to go ahead, our current building needs to be demolished. This means 

that for the next few months our practice will relocate to the former Gorton Street Surgery from Monday 13 

June 2022. 

What should you do now?  

• You do not need to do anything. While the practice is relocating, you will continue to be registered 
with us. All our GPs, nurses and other healthcare professionals are moving with us. 

 

• If you need an appointment, we can see you at any of our three sites. We are still operating from 
the former Elizabeth Street Surgery premises. This is the closest practice to our current building. 
However, we will also be taking over the former Gorton Street Surgery as well as continuing to use 
Harris Medical Centre in Kentmere Drive. 
 

The addresses for our available buildings are: 
 

• 61 Elizabeth Street, Blackpool, FY1 3JG – 0.5 miles walking distance from Adelaide Street. 

• Gorton Street, Blackpool, FY1 3JW – 0.5 miles walking distance from Adelaide Street. 

• Harris Medical Centre, 25 Kentmere Drive, Blackpool, FY4 4TW – 3.5 miles from Adelaide Street. 

 

Pharmisense will be relocating to 21 South King Street, Blackpool, FY1 4LS 

 
We anticipate the demolition of Adelaide Street to begin in June and for building work to start a couple of 
months later. We hope this will take around 12 months to complete. Please check the website 
www.adelaidestreetfp.co.uk for updates on the development. 
 
If you have any questions or comments, please speak to our reception staff who will be happy to help. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Luan Stewart 
 
Practice manager 
Adelaide Street Family Practice 
 

http://www.adelaidestreetfp.co.uk/

